Wraysbury Primary School Welley Road Wraysbury Staines Upon Thames Middx. TW19 5DJ

Tel: 01784 482603

Email: office@wraysburyschool.co.uk



Wednesday 9th July

A fond farewell to some Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers,

It is with great sadness that I write to bid farewell to some of our wonderful Year 4 students who will be leaving us to continue their journey at St. Peter's. We will miss them dearly, but we send them off with our very best wishes for the exciting adventures that lie ahead.

As part of their farewell, we would like to invite all Year 4 leavers to make a lasting contribution to our school by donating a new non-fiction book to the school library. Each book will include a special dedication with the child's name inscribed inside, allowing their gift to be enjoyed by future pupils for many years to come.

We kindly ask that all book donations be submitted by Monday 21st July.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards

Mrs Morrissey

KS2 Assistant Headteacher





